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The National Weather Service has issued a High Surf advisory for  

the Coastal Orange County area this weekend. 
 

5 to 10 feet waves with high surf is expected Friday evening,  

subsiding Monday evening. 
 

High surf is expected to affect Orange County beaches    

producing rip currents making swimming in the ocean hazardous.  People 

should stay off the jetties as waves can sweep people into the ocean,  

everyone should use extra caution.   
 

For current weather conditions or additional information,   

please visit the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration  
online at: www.NOAA.gov or call (858) 675-8700. 

 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor  
at (949) 923-2236. 

                                         


